Info at NIRB

From: Mia Otokiak <motokiak@nirb.ca>
Sent: June-15-18 11:06 AM

To: 'Jim Schaefer'

Cc: info@nirb.ca

Subject: RE: NIRB 18YNO025: Clarification
HiJim,

Thank you for the quick response and the clarification, it is greatly appreciated.

Best regards,

Mia Otokiak

Junior Technical Advisor

Nunavut Impact Review Board

P.O Box 1360 (29 Mitik)

Cambridge Bay, Nunavut X0B 0CO

Ph.: (867)-983-4622 Fax: (867)-983-2594
Email: motokiak@nirb.ca

Web: www.nirb.ca Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033

From: Jim Schaefer [mailto:jschaefer@trentu.ca]
Sent: Friday, June 15, 2018 11:02 AM

To: Mia Otokiak

Subject: Re: NIRB 18YNO025: Clarification

Dear Mia,
We will just be recording visual estimates of plant cover, without taking samples.
Jim

From: Mia Otokiak <motokiak@nirb.ca>
Sent: June 15, 2018 12:57:56 PM

To: Jim Schaefer

Subject: NIRB 18YNO025: Clarification

Hello Jim,

| have left a voicemail message on your phone.

One more clarification question: Will you be taking vegetation samples or just doing composition work?
Thank you for taking the time.

Best regards,

Mia Otokiak
Junior Technical Advisor
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